
 



Ted's CornerTed's CornerTed's CornerTed's Corner    
 

Wake up people, it’s pig roast time.  If you don’t get off your rears and make a 
commitment there won’t be one.  Tickets are $15.  There will be no admission at the gate without 
a prepaid ticket on the day of the pig roast.  It takes a lot of work to put one of these things 
together and we are not going to do it for a handful of people.  I’m sorry, but that’s the way it is.   

The next membership meeting will be a training session for those people that are 
volunteering to work music on main.  If you are going to work Music on Main then I strongly 
recommend that you participate in the training.  It will be required next year and it’s good for two 
years. 

Another book sale was conducted at the last membership meeting.  The remaining books 
were donated to Habitat for Humanity.  Conni did a great job, made some money for the club and 
she deserves a pat on the back. 

Summer is rapidly approaching and that means it’s time for pool parties and outdoor fun.  
The July meeting on July 26 will be at Alison’s and it will be a blender blitz/pool party.  Bring 
you swimsuit. 

The Greenville Drive game was a lot of fun.  The weather was warm and the beer was 
cold.  Thanks Mike for putting it together. 

We will be attending a play at Flat Rock Playhouse in August.  This is our annual culture 
infusion.  Contact Alison for info (814-5372). 

The December Steamboat trip is going to be the 25th anniversary of Crescent’s 
participation in this trip.  There will be a lot of extras this year.  Sign ups are limited so get signed 
up early. 

One more thing, need a volunteer to set up and take down drinks at the membership 
meetings this fall.  Call me if you would like to volunteer 592-3405.  

 Ted   

!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 

MUSIC ON MAIN 

LET’S WORK IT!!!!!!!!!!! 

 

Don’t forget, our largest fundraiser of the year takes place on June 12 and I am still in need of volunteers.  I know a few 
of you have already had the S.C. Alcohol Training Class and another class will be available on June 5, in place of our 
monthly membership meeting.   If you are not sure you have signed on with the club for this fundraiser or are ready to 
sign on now, please contact me at Tedcancom@wmconnect.com or 592-3405.  Volunteers need to be downtown on 
that Thursday, June 12, at 5:30 (on E. Main St. near Denny’s plaza) and work until approximately 9 PM.  It’s always a 
lot of fun and don’t forget we will probably hit Basil’s for a nice dinner afterwards. 

 
Thanks in advance for your help! 

 

Conni Harrell 

Fundraising Director 
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SCHEDULE of CURRENT & UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mark Your Calendars! 

 

 JUNE 

5   Thursday 7:00pm to 9:00pm±  Club Meeting – Alcohol  

 Certification Training – Page 9 

 

 7   Saturday 2:00pm ~~ Pig Roast – Page 4 

 

12  Thursday 5:30pm  Music on Main – Page 2 

 

JULY 

 4   Friday Independence Day 

 

 17  Thursday 6:00 Board Meeting at Joy’s 

 

 26  Saturday 3:00pm ~~~ Pool Party & Blender Blast – Page 8 

 

 AUGUST 

 TBA Club “Meeting” TBA 

 

 21  Thursday TBA Board Meeting at Marcy’s 

 

24  Sunday 2:15pm Flat Rock Play House – Page 9 

 

SEPTEMBER 

4   Thursday TBA Club Meeting 

 

DECEMBER 

6~13 CSC Western Trip – Steamboat Springs, Colorado 

 

JANUARY 2009 

17~24 CSC Western Trip – Big Sky, Montana 
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** THE PIG ** 
 

 I sure hope as I write this article that ticket 

sales will have picked up for our Pig Roast on 

Saturday, June 7th.  Your ticket gets you a great 

meal, refreshing cool beverages, games, lake activities, an auction 

number and a chance to spend some time with your friends and 

kick off the summer fun!  Deadline for ticket purchase will have 

passed by the printing of this newsletter.   

No ticket sales at the table … sorry! 

Hope to see you there! 
AlisonAlisonAlisonAlison    

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PIG ROAST ADMISSION TABLE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

 
I’m looking for people who would be willing to volunteer one hour at the ticket table after the first hour.  I 

will be taking sign-ups at the May membership meeting or you may contact me at 

mouseworks52@yahoo.com, 585-1718 or, sometimes, 494-5720.  Thanks in advance for your help. 

 

Marcy Cassady 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

FOR SALE… 

Pecan china hutch 

 
Excellent Condition, could also be used as a bookcase.  2 glass doors, 2 

drawers and 2 lower doors. 
Approximately 45 inches wide x 73 inches tall 

$225.00, call Conni 592-3405 
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IMPORTANT  NOTICE 
 

Your Board of Directors, in an attempt to minimize printing, and more 

importantly, postage costs, has decided to pursue the following policy: 

Currently, the newsletters are offered in two ways, electronically.  One, the 

way this was sent to anyone with an e-mail address, and two, via the club’s 

website.  These will always be available. 

In the past those not viewing the Newsletter electronically, automatically 

were mailed theirs, unless picked up at the monthly club meetings. 

What we are proposing is that you will have to e-mail, or in writing, let us 

know if you actually want your newsletter mailed to you.  This may also be 

expressed by means of your Membership Application.  Several members, in 

the past, have indicated that, and are not expected to respond, as their 

wishes are already on file. 

It will be assumed that those not responding do not desire to have a “hard 

copy” mailed to them.  Thank you for your consideration and cooperation 

 

%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%% 

. 

STRIKE THREE … Nine of us were out and about at the Greenville 
Drive baseball game on May 10th and our outing included a walk to 
the Reedy River Falls, watering hole stop at Smoke On The Water, 
fantastic meal at the Mellow Mushroom complete with the first ever 
seen Table Tapper of Newcastle Ale … yea, man that was really cool 
~ and, of course, the ball game.  Greenville lost … bummer!   

Thanks to Mike for arranging the day! 
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For More Information and an Application, contact Sports America Tours 

at 800-876-8551, ext 109 (Sara) or csc@sportsamerica.com 
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POOL PARTY & BLENDER 

BLITZ 

 

Alison’s Home 
                             Saturday, July 26th 
                     3:00 pm – Until? 
 

Join us as we relax and enjoy the day 
alfresco by the pool ~ beverages will be 
cold & slushy – bring your own summer 

drink of choice, blenders will be provided.  There will be 
some food to munch on and don’t forget to bring your chair, 

suntan lotion, towel & floats.   A sign up sheet will be 
available – let’s hope for a hot, sunny day! 

 
 

SILENT AUCTION AT THE PIG 
 

Part of our fundraising for this event will be our silent 

auction.  Please bring with you anything you may have at 

home that is in good condition (works or runs well) and we’ll 

see if we can auction it off!  All proceeds from the sale of 

items will go to the club treasury fund.  It sure will be interesting to see what 

folks may have hidden in some room in their home! 
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AND THEN THERE WERE NONE … 

 

Sounds intriguing, doesn’t it?  Want to know what it is all about? 

 

Flat Rock Playhouse presents this Agatha Christie mystery …for us on Sunday, 

August 24th, 2008 for the 2:15 pm matinee.  Ticket price is $26 and must be 

reserved in advance.  Only twenty tickets available! 

Please either mail a check to me or pay me at any club function I may 

attend (which is just about all of them). 

   

    
Alison Kimball  
166 Ivy Circle 
Inman, SC  29349 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

S.C. ALCS.C. ALCS.C. ALCS.C. ALCOHOL TRAINING CLASSOHOL TRAINING CLASSOHOL TRAINING CLASSOHOL TRAINING CLASS 
 
S. C. now requires any individual serving or handling alcohol in a public setting to attend this 2 hour 
class.  This class will be mandatory starting January 1, 2009.  If  you take the class this yearthis yearthis yearthis year, it will be 
good for 2222 years.  Anyone working Music on Main beginning in 2009, will also have to take the class, 
this includes ticket sales and ID checkers.  The class will be offered to our club on Thursday June 5 at 
the Chapman Cultural Center from 7 – 9 PM instead of our usual meeting.  I already have 14 signed 
up to take the class and it will be limited to 25, so please sign up with me ASAP.  If you have any 
questions or want to contact me before then, please feel free to do so. 
 
Thanks!!!!!!!!Thanks!!!!!!!!Thanks!!!!!!!!Thanks!!!!!!!!    

 
Conni HarrellConni HarrellConni HarrellConni Harrell    
Fundraising DirectorFundraising DirectorFundraising DirectorFundraising Director    
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                  CRESCENT UPDATES 
 

 As our club representative to Crescent I recently attended the Spring Conference held at Myrtle 

Beach.  It was a great weekend weather wise but due to meetings, the trade show, being on the decorating 

committee, partying on Saturday night and of course having to eat at some of the local restaurants, there 

wasn’t much time left for hitting the beach.  I hear the Beach games were a blast as usual.  I just want to 

bring you up to date on the remaining trips for this year and those in 2009. 

 

 The Fall Conference this year will be held in Gatlinburg, Tennessee and hosted by the Knoxville 

Club.  The dates are October 31 – November 2 at the Greystone Lodge in downtown Gatlinburg.  This is a 

new venue and a first so I am very excited about it.  What a wonderful time to be in the Blue Ridge 

Mountains!  These conferences are open to all members and it is a good way for any club to have a grand 

get away but still be together for all the fun. 

 

 Steamboat and the Appalachian weekend tend to run together.  Appalachian at Boone will be 

December 8 – 9, Steamboat is December 6 – 13.  Since Appalachian is more of a “learn to ski” weekend for 

beginners it probably is not a problem.  This will be Crescent’s 25
th

 anniversary at Steamboat so they are 

playing it up big time!  There will only be spaces for 400 members so if you are interested you need to sign 

up early. 

 

 January 17 – 24 will be Big Sky, Montana.  Pricing is not complete at this time and there are 

several rooming options to choose from.  Keystone, Colorado will be March 14 – 21.  If you plan to keep 

up with Carol, you better sign on to one or all of these trips quickly.  Hear that Mark?  For more 

information see Page 6. 

 

Crescent does not have all the info on the trips or the registration forms on their website but it 

should be there soon.  Both Carol McCall and I have forms so if you are looking to go and want to register 

before they appear, let one of us know and we will see you get a form. 

 

Crescent Spring Conference will be held once again at Kingston Plantation April 24 – 27, 2009.  

Crescent’s website is Crescentskicouncil.org 

 
Conni Harrell, Crescent Ski Council Representative for Spartanburg Ski Club 

 

BOOK SALE REVENUE 

 
 With the two book sales our club raised a total of $179.50!  Thanks to all of you that either donated, bought or did both.  About 
50% of our sales came from the general public that were touring or visiting the Chapman Cultural Center, so remember to 
support the Cultural Center in any way you can.  It has been a great asset to our community and offers a wide variety of events. 
 
Conni Harrell 

Fundraising Director 
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BOARD of DIRECTORS 

2008/2009 
 

POSITION  NAME HOME E-MAIL 

  PHONE 

PRESIDENT Ted Mueller 592 3405 tedcancom@wmconnect.net 

VICE PRESIDENT Sam Linder 587 1315 samlinder@yahoo.com 

TREASURER Art Mall 433 8627 mloart@aol.com 

SECRETARY Joy Bobo 433 0802 joybobo@sunaccess.net 

MEMBERSHIP Sam Linder 587 1315 samlinder@yahoo.com 

PROGRAMS Open – Contact Ted if interested - - - - - - 

ACTIVITIES Alison Kimball 814 5372 akimball@bellsouth.net 

SPECIAL PROJECTS Open – Contact Ted if interested - - - - - - 

FUNDRAISING & Conni Harrell 592 3405 tedcancom@wmconnect.net 

         ADVERTISING 

PUBLICITY Marcy Cassady 585 1718 mouseworks@yahoo.com 

OVERNIGHT TRIPS Carol McCall (828) 859 5500 mmccall1@alltell.net 

RACING Mark McCall (828) 859 5500 mmccall1@alltell.net 

SOCIALS Pat Lee 472 2253 patricia159@windstream.net 

PUBICATIONS Charlie Darling 599 6794 gnilrad2a@bellsouth.net 

 

*Web Site* Taylor Bomar 576 3776 spartanburgskiclub@att.net 

 

 
 
Subaru is a proud sponsor of the Crescent Ski Council Racing program.  Part of their sponsorship 
package this year included the VIP Discount Program for all CSC members.  Qualifying members 
of any CSC club can purchase a new Subaru at 2% below dealer cost minus any incentives 
which are currently being offered.  To qualify you must have been a member of Spartanburg Ski 
Club [or other CSC club] for at least 6 months.  If you are interested please notify Mark McCall of 
your intent to participate. 
Subaru will mail you the VIP information, which will include information about local dealers 
participating in the program.  Once you have received the information you can go to a local 
dealer, pick out the Subaru you want, and the dealer will pull the invoice and let the purchaser 
know if there are any current incentives.  Please take advantage of this benefit that Crescent 
Racing, through Ron Scott, has secured for all CSC clubs. 
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REMINDER 
 

Any Spartanburg Ski & Outing Club Member may submit items for publication in 
the newsletter.  Publication deadlines may be found on the “Schedule of 
Upcoming Events” on Page 3.  Call Charlie for information on how to submit your 
newsletter item. 
 
Don’t forget, the club has an “open sided tent” available for rent at $20 per 
occasion.  It is 18’Wx20’L, and is easy to erect.  Also available are four tables, at 
$5 per table/per occasion.  Bear in mind; don’t have a festive occasion without 
the comfort of shade at extremely reasonable prices.  Your guests will appreciate 
it, and so will the club!  For rentals of the tent and/or tables contact Joy Bobo. 
 

Become a Member 
 

A copy of our membership application is located at the following web address: 
http://www.spartanburgskiclub.org/membership/ssocappl.doc 

 
 

 
 
SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB 
P.O. Box 2864 
Spartanburg, SC   29304 
 
 
 
 
 
 


